
Lebanon, Maine Planning Board Regular Meeting Minutes 

Monday July 15, 2019 

 
 

 

Members Present                                               Others Present 
                                      

S. O’Brien – Chairman                                                              

A. LePage – Vice-Chair                                                                    

D. Harriman  

B. Harris-Howard                                                                                       

A. Culver                                           

                                                                                                       

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Amanda Welch - The Findings of fact and Conclusions of Law was signed. Copies were made. Ms. 

Welch came to the Town Office to pick up the document for her In-home Daycare. 

 

 

Engineering Consultant Submissions - The Request for Qualifications for a Town General Engineer 

Consultant were reviewed by the Board. There were six (6) submissions, of which, the Board chose three 

firms that they prefer.  

 

B. Harris-Howard made the motion to accept the Gorill Palmer submission as first choice. Chairman 

O’Brien seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The motion carried. 

 

Chairman O’Brien made the motion to accept the John Turner Consulting submission as second choice. 

B. Harris-Howard seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The motion carried. 

 

D. Harriman made the motion to accept the Sebego Technics, LLC submission as third choice. A. Culver 

seconded the motion. The vote was taken. The motion carried. 

 

The Town also received submissions from the following firms. The submissions will be kept on file for 

future reference: 

- CES, Inc. 

- Milone & MacBroom 

- DuBois & King 

 

The Planning Board recommendations will be given to the Selectboard for their review to make the final 

decisions. 

 

 

Training budget for the 2019-2020 fiscal year – Discussion about the cutting of finds in the training 

budget line for the 2019-2020 fiscal year  

 

D. Harriman made the motion to adjourn. Vice-Chair LePage seconded the motion. The vote was taken. 

The motion passed.  7:28 pm 


